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Ref: FOI-000386 
 
Date: 24/11/23 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
In accordance with the Freedom of Information Act, could you please provide me with the following: 
 
  

1. Name of the trust’s EPR Altera Sunrise 
2. Name of the trust’s 
integration platform(s) 

It Is imperative that the Trust is cyber 
resilient, cyber-attacks against 
infrastructure have the potential to 
inflict significant, real-life disruption 
and prevent access to critical services 
that are vital to the functioning of 
Trust systems. The Trust considers 
this information to be sensitive 
information and are therefore 
holding this information under 
section 31 (1) of the Freedom of 
Information Act. Information - is 
exempt if its disclosure under this Act 
would, or would be likely to, 
prejudice - (a) the prevention or 
detection of crime.  

3. What are the trust’s digital 
priorities? 

Digital & Technology Strategy 2019-
2024 (via Trust website) 

4. Do you have any plans for a 
clinical data repository/regional 
shared care record? 

Regional Shared Care Record 
implementation ongoing 

4A. If so, what is it called? ShCR 
4B. If no, is this likely to happen?   
5. Does the trust have any 
clinical systems which are unable 
to share data interoperably? 

No 

6. Does the trust use or is 
planning to use Artificial 
Intelligence for diagnostics? 

Yes 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
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7. Does the trust use or is 
planning to use Clinical Decision 
Support tools? 

Yes 

8.Does the trust have a 
Genomics data management 
strategy? 

No 

9.Does the trust have an 
OpenEHR or other vendor-
neutral interoperability strategy 
in place? 

Not currently 

9A. If not, is it likely the ICB will 
develop one? 

For future evaluation 

  
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager of the 
Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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